
EV  Club  Presentation  to  Go
Virtual

EV  Club  president,  Bruce  Becker,
will present to the Humanists and
Free-Thinkers of Fairfield County
This  is  the  text  of  the  press  release  describing  the
engagement:

HFFC MOVES TO ONLINE MEETINGS – ELECTRIC CARS, APRIL 13

The program on the Future of Electric Cars has been changed
from  an  in-person  presentation  to  an  online  video
presentation, as the host, the Humanists and Freethinkers of
Fairfield County (HFFC) has changed all its meetings to online
video.  Members of the public can get the link for free
admission by sending an email to hffc@optimum.net with “EV” as
the subject line, and with person’s name in the text.

The program will be Monday, April 13, 6:45 enter online, &
preliminaries. 7 pm program. The number of participant devices
is limited.

The speaker is Bruce Becker, President of the Electric Vehicle
Club of CT, LEED architect, and president of Becker + Becker,
an architecture and development firm focusing on sustainable
projects (with low or net-zero energy use). In his talk, he
will discuss EV infrastructure needs and how planning at both
state and town levels can accelerate EV adoption. He will also
answer questions about sustainable options for construction
and development. Come hear the discussion about sustainability
on our roads and in our towns.
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